
03/11/2020 

MRS ANGELA KNIGHT 
83 WARRABA RD 
NARRABEEN NORTH NSW 2101 
angelamachon@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I am so pleased to see that Harbord Diggers is finally going to complete the Bowling Green at 
the Club - the last game played at the old Harbord Diggers Club was 6 years ago.

Harbord Diggers has always been renowned for its support of the Northern Beaches 
community in many ways, catering to all age groups - sport being an important part of their 
support.

I understand that, in 2021, Harbord Diggers Women's Bowling Club will celebrate its 40th 
Anniversary - a special event which certainly deserves to be celebrated.

Bowls is a game that can be played by people of all ages and levels of fitness - from young 
people who may not be interested in more rigorous forms of sport, to the older citizens whose 
fitness levels may have declined. It's a great game and, apart from the obvious benefits of the 
exercise, is a wonderful opportunity to meet new people and form lasting friendships.

As we all know, the importance of social contact and good mental health has been emphasised 
greatly due to the COVID pandemic.

I sincerely hope that Northern Beaches Council will look favourably on the Development 
Application for the Harbord Diggers Bowling Green. 
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